


 
Regional and rural communities have an expectation of their ward Councillors being visible 
in the community and responsive to the high number of enquiries each Councillor receives. 
To ensure the community are receiving the representation they expect and deserve, an 
increase to the Councillor Allowance is required. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact me via email 

  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 




